NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Person County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 7, 2019 at 7:00
p.m. in Room 215 of the Person County Office Building at 304 South Morgan Street, Roxboro, North
Carolina to hear the following:

1. SUP-05-18 - A special use permit request by David Walker for a Recreational Vehicle Park on 16.66
acres located on Allie Clay Rd (a portion of Tax Map & Parcel 58-1) in the R (Residential) Zoning
District.

The public is invited to attend the meeting. The Board of Commissioners reserves the right to recess the
public hearing to another place and time. For further information on the case(s) listed above, please
contact the Person County Planning and Zoning Department at 336-597-1750.



